Fingal County Council Comhéirle Contae Fhine Gall

19™ January, 2007
s )

Dr. Ian Marnane,

Inspector,

Office of Licensing & Guidance,
Environmental Protection Agency,
Headquarters, PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,

County Wexford.

Re: W0231-01, Proposed Fingal Landfill

Dear Dr. Marnane, é\é/
N\

&

I refer to your Article 14 Notice dated tg\eyl,gg November, 2006. I am enclosing the

requested information as follows:- o??jo QO
9]

R
1 X Original plus 2 X Hard Copies S

16 Digital CDs S50
Yours Sincerely, &

%M&&m&/

‘Gilbert Power
Director of Services (Environment)

Tel: (01) 8905601
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